ST ncdoerns Portloe Setoocd

Phone: 9603 1333 89 Ballantrae Drive

Fax: 9820 3127 ST ANDREWS NSW 2566
email: standrews-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au

A.B.N.: 21949 813 615

Principal: Mr Richard Batty

Wednesday 10th August, 2022

K-2 Cross Country

Dear Parent/s and Carer/s

When: Friday 19th August, 2022 from 12:30pm — 1:50pm.
Where: The primary oval.

What to wear: School sports shorts and their house colour shirt or school sports shirt.

What to bring: A bottle of water, school hat, sunscreen and an asthma puffer for any asthma conditions.

This is an informal event to give the K-2 students an understanding of a Cross Country competition. The students will be
sitting in age groups on the oval. Parents will be asked to remain on the hill area until all events are concluded. Any
parents/carers wishing to sign out their child will need to see their child’s class teacher at the end of the cross country
event.

Please complete the form below if your child has asthma. All children with asthma will be required to run with their puffer.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Miss Kindinger and Miss Tipler Dani Williams
Organising Teachers Deputy Principal

Cross Country - Please complete ONLY if your child has_ Asthma.
(return to your child’s classroom teacher)

My child of class has asthma.

He/she has their puffer in their school bag.
He/she has their puffer in the school office.

My child requires their preventative puffer before the race.

All students with asthma will be required to run with their puffer. If students who have asthma have no puffer, they will

not be allowed to participate in any events.

Additional information:

Signed: Dated:
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